
Rebecca Buck 

From: 	 Jane Kitchel <janek45@hotmail.com> 

Sent: 	 Sunday, March 29, 2015 10:48 AM 

To: 	 Rebecca Buck 

Subject: 	 FW: support VT PBS 

From: bellis@middleburv.edu   

To: ikitchel@leg.state.vt.us   

Subject: support VT PBS 

Date: Sun, 29 Mar 2015 01:46:33 +0000 

Dear Senator Kitchel, 

The proposed cuts to VT PBS are too much. I watch this station more than any other and I give annually. But 

the state needs to do its part to. VT PBS provides a public service and quality programming and news. Find a 
way to fund this — taxes on the cable companies or something. Now that VT is finally collecting tax on online 

purchases automatically, surely the state will see more revenue. (I am the only one I know who was actually 

paying the use tax on my tax return). I hope you feel the same way about public television and radio as I do. 

Thank you in advance for your support. 

Brenda Ellis 

Middlebury, VT 
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